
January 4, 1995

Dragon Lake Elementary School
Parent Advisory Council,
2655 Hydraulic Road,
Quesnel, B. C.
V2J 4H4

Constable Baltej Dhillon
c/o Quesnel Detachment

Royal Canadian Mounted Police
584 Carson Avenue
Quesnel, B. C.

Dear Constable Dhillon:

Please excuse the delay in responding, but I would like to take this opportunity,
on behalf of the Dragon Lake Parent's Group, to thank you for extending us the
privilege of your attendance at our November meeting. Although the group was
small we all left the meeting scxiiewhat wiser in relation to the safety of our
children, and for that we are grateful.

Thanks again.

Yours truly.

fendy Hanrahan
Secretary


